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STATUS OF THE WALLEYE RESOURCE UPDATE Ontario

This update assesses if our management tactics
are on track to achieve the 4 objectives for the
Walleye population outlined in our Fisheries
Management Plan. The last data review took place
in 2004; we will conduct a broader, more formal
review in 2010.

Improvements in the walleye population have been observed since 2003; however it is

uncertain whether we will meet all of our management objectives by 2010. At that time we
will re-assess the status of the walleye population, the fishery, and our objectives.

For more information, please contact:
Scott Kaufman, MNR Large Lake Biologist
(705) 475-5537/scott.kaufman@ontario.ca



